
Team, 

Giving Tuesday is December 3rd, and I hope you will join me in donating to IEEE-USA 
MOVE. Since 2016 IEEE-USA MOVE trucks and volunteers have responded to 41 
disasters across a dozen states, including hurricanes, tornados, fires, and floods. This 
year they have responded to the Ruidoso fires in New Mexico, Hurricane Beryl in Texas, 
Hurricane Helene in North Carolina, and Hurricane Milton in Florida. As you know, many 
of the IEEE-USA Volunteers are Region 3 members, and I am grateful for their service 
to people in need. 

I continue to serve on the MGA GUOS Committee, and am working with all the Region 
Vitality Coordinators to improve tools that Sections can use to track the health of their 
Sections. I’m also still serving on the IEEE Governance Committee, and as part of my 
work on the Governance Committee, I’m leading a working group to review 
Organizational Unit Alignment Committee (OUAC) & Strategy and Alignment Committee 
(SAC). This ongoing task will continue into next year. 

I’m planning to attend the Innovation, Workforce, and Research Conference (IWRC) in 
Huntsville and the Planning meeting in Charlotte next month. I look forward to seeing 
many of you there. 

I wish you all a happy Thanksgiving, and I am grateful for all you do for IEEE! 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Theresa Brunasso  
IEEE R3 Past Director 

https://www.givingtuesday.org/
https://secure.ieeefoundation.org/site/TR?team_id=1340&pg=team&fr_id=1070&et=sV4r7ZPbnDDzJNvwcwf2K6ryx7LDn41khuedSdDO5w6-ThS9UMubnw&s_tafId=1331
https://secure.ieeefoundation.org/site/TR?team_id=1340&pg=team&fr_id=1070&et=sV4r7ZPbnDDzJNvwcwf2K6ryx7LDn41khuedSdDO5w6-ThS9UMubnw&s_tafId=1331
https://iwrc.ieeeusa.org/alabama/

